
A PROJECT OF THE CITY’S TEN-YEAR CAPITAL PLAN
There is only one San Francisco and we’re taking care of it.

Grand View Avenue Pavement Renovation, Sewer Replacement and
Water Main Installation Project

Contract No. 2504J

San Francisco Public Works:
Coma Te, Public Affairs Officer
Phone: 415-558-5283
Email: Coma.Te@sfdpw.org

Con-Quest Contractors, Inc.:
Ashley Hall, Project Manager
24/7 Emergency Phone: 925-207-3875
Email: AshleyH@cqcontractors.com

Dear Grand View Avenue Neighbor,

San Francisco Public Works has contracted with Con-Quest
Contractors, Inc. to begin work on the Eureka Street,
Grand View Avenue & Mangels Avenue Pavement Renovation,
Sewer Replacement and Water Main Installation Project
(Contract No. 2504J).

Work on the Grand View Avenue, Romain Street, Grand
View Terrace, Douglass Street and Corwin Street section of
the project will begin on Monday, March 27, 2017 and is
anticipated to continue through Fall 2017.

Work hours are Monday-Friday from 8:00 AM to
5:00 PM.* (Although it is not scheduled at this time, night work hours are
Monday-Friday 9:00 PM to 4:00 AM and weekend work hours are Saturday
to Sunday, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM. You will be notified if any night or weekend
work is required.)

Construction activity will consist of general roadway and
pavement demolition, installation of sanitary sewer main line
replacement and installation of side sewer services,
installation of new sidewalk, driveways, curb/gutter and ADA
curb ramps, removal and replacement of roadway concrete
base and asphalt surface pavements, traffic routing and all
associated work. Please be aware, during normal work hours,
loud construction noise is to be expected as work is
performed.

We thank you in advance for your patience as we complete
these much needed infrastructure improvements and as we
work to make San Francisco safer for all residents. We
apologize in advance for any inconvenience construction
activity may cause.

Additional Information
For more information and project updates, please visit
www.sfpublicworks.org/2504J.

Impacts and Restrictions
Street parking may be unavailable during different phases of
construction. Access to private or commercial buildings
and pedestrian pathways will be maintained at all times,
however delays may be possible.

“No Parking/Tow Away” signs will be posted 72 hours
in advance of work starting, stating project work hours and
parking restrictions. Please observe parking and traffic
signage and allow extra travel time in case of traffic delays
during construction. Vehicles parked in the
construction zone during posted work hours will be
towed at the vehicle owner’s expense.

* Please Note: Construction scheduling is subject to change
due to rain or other weather delays, equipment breakdown,
and/or unforeseen field conditions. Please see posted "No
Parking" barricades for exact parking restrictions or visit
www.sfpublicworks.org for the latest updates and information.
Restrictions may vary per block.


